April 17, 1969

Mr. Ken Buchanan 3355 East Monte Vista Tucson, Arizona 85716

Subject: Request for Information

Dear Mr. Buchanan:

I regret that I am unable to assist you in your research into the assassination of the late President John F. Kennedy.

A complete report on the investigation conducted by this Department into the death of President Kennedy was submitted to the Presidential Commission, established following his death. I should like to suggest that you contact the United States Department of Justice for any information they might be disposed to provide.

I hope this information will be of some value to you in conducting your research.

Very truly yours,

Chas. Batchelor Chief of Police

TFM/rg